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April 10, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
It has been a long week providing continuity of operations.  Our staff have truly 
stepped up with their commitment to Amego and our mission.  
 
We greatly appreciate the numerous donations that have been made in the past 
several days.  From masks to cleaning supplies, household items, even leads on 
where to pursue additional PPE- We are grateful.  It keeps us moving forward and 
looking to each new day.  
 
We would like to thank all of you who have sent food or holiday treats to our 
residences.  We recognize that for many of you, your Passover and Easter are 
not the holidays you had envisioned.  Through this, though, you thought of our 
staff and their dedication to your loved ones.  Thank you for your generosity.  
 
We will take the next couple of days to retool and get ready for next 
week.  Wishing you and your family as restful a weekend and holiday as possible.    
 
Thank you, 

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
       


